Office of the National Director of Procurement
Health Service Executive
Dr. Steevens' Hospital

Dublin 8
D08 W2A8

e
o Oifig an Stilrthdir Naisiinta Soldthair
Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhise Sldinte
e Ospideal Dr. Steevens'
Baile Atha Cliath 8
D08 W2A8

Tel: 01 6352688 F:6352358
Email: john.swords@hse.ie

Deputy David Cullinane,
Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2.

03/01/2023

RE PQ 61775/22

Question
To ask the Minister for Health the number and details of private providers with whom the HSE have service
arrangements who are not on the tender framework for all units in each of the years 2018 to 2021 and to date in

2022, in tabular form; the total value of payments made to such providers for each service type; and if he will make
a statement on the matter.

Response
Deputy Cullinane,

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

The HSE would like to clarify that your reference of ‘private providers’, refers to the institutions providing services
to the HSE.

Once more specific details are provided we will be happy to respond.

| trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to
contact the Office of the Head of Procurement on (01) 635 2688 or via john.swords@hse.ie

Yours sincerely,

John ?(lordsl National Director of Procurement | HSE | 2™ Floor | Dr. Steevens’ Hospital | Dublin 8 | D08 W2A8 |
Tel: +353 (01) 6352688 | Email: john.swords@hse.le




